
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: Re: Guilden Morden
Date: 04 June 2019 14:51:57
Attachments:

Good Afternoon Will and Emma..

Having spoken with Emma this a short while ago, I am happy to go along with the new plan which has been drawn out and for it to be forwarded to the Call
for Sites application..

I can also confirm that the other Land Owner,  is happy to apply for his area in a joint proposal..

I've finally sat down and sorted you terms of condition letter and you should be receiving this in the post over the next few days..

Thank you for your help so far..

From: Emma Hulland 
Sent: 04 June 2019 14:40
To
Cc: Will Nichols
Subject: RE: Guilden Morden
 
Hi 
 
I write further to our telephone conversation regarding the amended site location plan. Please can you check and confirm the amended site plan attached below?
 
If you have any issues or queries, please give me a call.
 
Kind regards,
 
Emma
 
 

 
Emma Hulland BSc (Hons)
Graduate Planner
Strutt & Parker
66-68 Hills Road
Cambridge
CB2 1LA
 
Direct Line:  | Mobile:  








